
FBI's Veteran Diversity Recruitment Initiative 

Subject: Upcoming FBI Virtual Career Event (VCE) and Special Agent posting announcement 
  

Hello National Naval Officers Association (NNOA) members: 
  

I am writing your organization to make you aware of an exciting opportunity being made available to 
veterans of diverse backgrounds. 
  

The FBI has been working diligently in conjunction with the Presidental mandate to increase diversity 
within the government. This communication is being provided to announce the FBI's push to recruit 

diverse veterans within our Special Agent and support positions. If you would please forward this 
information throughout your organizations with the hopes that we can increase diversity and assist our 
veterans toward helping them continue the work which they are so effective, defending our nation. 
  

The launch of the FBI's Virtual Career Event (VCE) date will be announced soon. During the VCE you will 
get an opportunity to meet with a hiring manager who might be looking for someone with your skills and 
experience. If you are interested in applying for a support position, please visit our website FBIjobs.gov, 

you can do so at this time. 
 

For those interested in applying for the Special Agent position - You must apply during the VCE. For 
additional information on Special Agent qualification please visit, http://www.fbijobs.gov/11.asp. If you 
apply during the scheduled VCE, I will be able to help you monitor the progress of your application as 
well as offer assistance along the way. I have attached a document outlining our current Special Agent 
needs and would like for you to review it prior to the VCE announcement.   

  
For those interested in taking any of our language tests you should visit our website at, 
http://www.fbijobs.gov/124.asp. If after reading the requirements for qualification you are still 
interested, complete the application and let me know by email when you have submitted your 
application. I can assist with monitoring your progress through the Contract Linguist application Process. 
  
FYI - Veterans are eligible for an age waiver, just as long as they are able to pass the physical fit test. 
The details of the fit test are located on the link I provided you.  

These two links will allow NNOA members to upload their resumes into our database for the purpose of 
matching them with current and future job openings within the Bureau.  
 

NNOA 2012 - Special Agent and NNOA 2012 - Professional Staff 
 

Those expressing an interest in our Special Agent position can upload their resume under the Special 
Agent link. Once the position is announced they will receive a reminder email instructing them to apply to 
the posting. 
 

Thank you and I look forward to hearing back from you regarding the opportunity to address your 
members with an information session on the FBI’s Diversity and Veteran program. 
 

Thank you for your interest in FBI employment and contact me if you should have any questions. The FBI 
has 56 field offices along with resident offices and legets throughout the US and overseas from which our 
agents and support staff conduct operations. 
  
William A. McNeill 
Diversity/Veterans Program Manager/HR 
Personnel Recruitment Unit 
GP 702A, 202-233-9311 

http://fbi.hodesiq.com/job_detail.asp?jobid=2919844
http://fbi.hodesiq.com/job_detail.asp?jobid=2919856

